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From: Jennifer Stirk
To: Whidden, Brad; DePradine, Gloria-Jean; 
cc: Dan S. McCormick;  Jeffery S. Jones; 


Leonard Marion; 
Subject: Class III Construction at Tomoka Farms Road Landfill
Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2012 11:19:40 AM


Gloria and Brad, 
 
Volusia County Solid Waste would like to notify FDEP that we are 
conducting construction activities on the class III cell.  The 
construction involves moving in place waste and re-grading slopes.  The 
work is being conducted in 100 to 200 feet sections and cover will be 
reapplied weekly.  If you have any questions or need additional 
information please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
Jennifer Stirk  
 
Jennifer R. Stirk 
Environmental Specialist III 
Volusia County Solid Waste Division 
phone: 386-947-2952 
fax: 386-947-2955 
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